THE FEDERALIST SOCIETY’S ARTICLE I INITIATIVE

The Federalist Papers clearly establish that the drafters of the
Constitution intended the legislature to be the most powerful
branch of government. In its present state, as the government op-
erates on a day to day basis, it is not. We are left to wonder how
this came to be. Were the Founders simply wrong about the in-
herent powers of the legislative branch? Has the institution of
Congress developed practices that are not compatible with the
text of the Constitution? Why are current Congressional leaders
unable or unwilling to act as an effective check on the presidency?
Why is Congress unable to pass a budget? Why has Congress
ceded much of its authority to the executive branch and to admin-
istrative agencies? What does it mean to serve productively as a
member of the House or Senate?

The Federalist Society’s Article I Initiative seeks to address
these questions, and many more. The guiding principle of this
project is the development of a theory of the role and practical
goals of Congress that stems directly from core Constitutional
principles including separation of powers, bicameralism, a federal
system extended over a diverse Republic, limited and enumerated
domains of legislation, and the Bill of Rights.

The Federalist Society is instituting new Article I programmatic
strategies through a variety of outlets: white papers, a writing
contest, a podcast, a blog, and a mixture of events at our Student
Chapters, Lawyers Chapters, and on Capitol Hill. The live events
are intended to help foster a nationwide conversation and engage
a non-expert audience while our high-level academic colloquia
jump-start dialogue among policy makers and academics. All of
these efforts are designed to carry forward a sound, explanatory
theory of Congress that will better inform our popular under-
standing and the day-to-day work of congressional practitioners.

With this Initiative, the Federalist Society has once more set a
course to fill a void in our public discourse and we hope you will
join us in this important work. To learn more about the Article I
Initiative, please visit www.fedsoc.org/articlei.
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